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September 24, 2021

SPE GULF COAST SECTION (GCS) COVID-19 GUIDELINES 2021-2022 FOR IN-PERSON EVENTS

· Always, think health and safety first – Yours and others
· Facial coverings/masks are recommended
· Follow current CDC guidelines and/or local county guidance and venue specific instructions (if any)

At SPE-GCS our members and volunteers are always our top priority, and we will continue to do what we can to ensure a safe environment during our meetings and events.
Thank you for your cooperation.



Bharath Rajappa
SPE GCS Programs Chair ’21-‘22
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